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March 9, 2004

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality

Water Quality Division

Attn: Kevin Masterson

811 SW Sixth Avenue

Portland, OR 97204

RE: 
Marion County Stormwater Management Plan, NPDES Phase II Permit

Enclosed, please find the Marion County Stormwater Management Plan (SWMP). This SWMP was completed in compliance with state and federal regulations for NPDES Phase II permits. The Marion County SWMP represents a considerable amount of work by county staff, elected officials, stakeholder groups, and individual citizens. We feel that it follows both the intent and the specific regulations contained in the NPDES Permitting process.

We look forward to working with the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality to improve stormwater quality in Marion County. If you have any questions about our submittal, please contact Matt Thorburn, Environmental Specialist, at (503) 365-3187.

Sincerely, 

James V. Sears, P.E.

Director of Public Works
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